
Given the usefulness of Origin Energy’s evidence in illustrating the impact of the cost of living 
crisis on Australians, I would like to offer you the opportunity to provide a supplementary 
submission or further written evidence to include any contemporary data and facts that you 
believe may assist the committee in preparing its final report. In particular, any information or 
data relating to customer hardship rates, particularly with regard to the last 24 months in 
comparison to the long-term trend, may be useful. 

Origin's response 

 

Customers on Origin’s hardship programs 

 

                                           June 24              June 23              June 22 

Customer Nos               98,000                71,000                58,000 

% change                        +38%                  +22% 

Please note that due to methodology changes, data prior to FY22 is not comparable to current 
data. However, prior to COVID in FY19 and FY18 reported hardship numbers were circa 44,000, 
indicating a significant increase in recent years. Also note that Origin provided $90 million in 
total in financial support to customers in hardship over the past three financial years and we 
expect to contribute $50 million in support in FY25. 
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I acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of country throughout Australia and 
recognise their continuing connection to land, waters and community. I pay my respects to 
them and their cultures, and to Elders past, present and future. 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.originenergy.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccostofliving.sen%40aph.gov.au%7Ccff2ee24ed4f42406b0108dcbb4c2a4a%7Cf6214c153a9947d1b862c9648e927316%7C0%7C0%7C638591183005829472%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2JPrBGd2HH3%2BSK4g8U53wKc36EeYG8J3lQOVL3wToTE%3D&reserved=0

